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11th February 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers of 4G 
 
From Friday 28th February 2025, 4G will be going swimming. They will travel by 
coach to the swimming pool at Northolt Leisure Centre accompanied by 
members of staff. 
 
The children will need to wear their swimming costumes under their PE kit 
(tracksuit bottoms) and bring their towel, swimming hat and underwear - every 
Friday.  For health, hygiene and safety reasons swimming hats are now 
compulsory for both boys and girls.   
 
4G will be going swimming every week for a term and a half, their last lesson 
will be in July 2025, the date will be confirmed nearer the time.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Richter 
Interim Head of School 
 
 


